
 

 

January 23, 2019 

 

Chair and Members 

Executive Committee of Council 

Burnaby City Council 

4949 Canada Way 

Burnaby, B.C. V5G 1M2 

 

Dear Chair and Committee Members: 

 

RE: REQUEST TO APPEAR AS A DELEGATION ON FEBURARY 6, 2019 

 

On behalf of Tracey Rusnak and Antonia Beck, I am writing to request that we may 

appear as a delegation at the Executive Council Meeting on February 6
th

. We will be 

speaking about our funding request that was outlined to you in a second letter sent.  

 

The delegation will be Tracey Rusnak, Executive Director of Cameray Child and Family 

Services, Antonia Beck, Executive Director of Burnaby Neighbourhood House and 

Kamala Sproule, Coordinator of the Burnaby Early Childhood Development Table.  

 

Thank you for considering our request. We look forward to seeing you.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Kamala Sproule 

(On behalf of Tracy Rusnak and Antonia Beck) 
 

 


